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On January 25, Mr. Krishna Gu-
rung, co-founder of the The Kevin 
Rohan Memorial Eco Foundation 
(KRMEF), talked to grades 6 
through 11 and to the greater 
school community about the Foun-
dation’s work in Nepal. 

The foundation provides the un-
der privileged, disabled and poor 
with an opportunity to work on an 
organic biodynamic farm and 
allows them to be productive, 
while enabling their children to 

attend school. 

KRMEF Village is trying to save 
the local environment by using 
local manpower, local waste and 
educating the local population 
about the benefits of protecting 
the environment. The project 
currently runs free health and 
dental camps in some schools.   

KRMEF Village has begun a pilot 
project focused on recycling 
waste found in and around the 
city of Kathmandu and utilizing 

the waste to make energy and 
building materials. This process 
gives work to many jobless, 
helpless and disabled individu-
als. 

KRMEF Village already has an 
eco-guest house, a working or-
ganic/biodynamic garden, and a 
Waldorf based village school for 
poor children. 

(from the Foundation’s website, 
http://krmecofoundation.org/) 

Middle and Upper Schools hear about KRMEF Foundation 

KRMEF Foundation Work 

Sorting bottles in Nepal. 

A solar cooker. 

Left, a bottle wall; 
right, shell and seed 
jewelry. 


